
On Wednesday, 14thAugust , 2014  The General Director of Human Development 
held a video  conference meeting for about three hours with the Korean experts 
Regarding the progress of (Human Development Project) with the presence of Mr. 
Sherwan the Deputy Minister, MoP Team and the Architects of the Project design. 

During the meeting the survey result and analysis were discussed on the survey 
which was conducted in cooperation with Korean Experts in March, and May of 
2014 throughout  KRG. The master plan draft was also discussed. Further 
adjusting the design according to the plan and program was highlighted. 

At the end to revise the master plan draft by ourMoP Team and the comments to 
be sent to the Korean experts next few days. 

Worth Mentioning, Today, Sunday, 17th August, Mop Team conducted a meeting 
and presented their general and specific comments on the Master Plan Draft and 
will send the Koreans. 

 

 


